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Curriculum 
 
 

 In Performing Arts, we are continuing to 
rehearse for the school production Willoughby 

finds Nemo! 
 

The whole school are concentrating on script 
work, learning lyrics, stage blocking and 

choreography. 
 
 

In Food and Nutrition, we will be continuing 
with the theme from last term but focusing on 
the ‘sandals’ part by cooking lots of picnic food 
suitable for taking to the beach. Upper school 
and Venus Flytrap will be learning about food 

commodities and then cooking a different picnic 
food each week using that commodity. Lower 

school will be concentrating on non-cook dishes 
mainly concentrating on those all-important 

basic skills of using a knife, grater and 
developing the bridge, claw and fork hold.  
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Welcome 

Welcome back everyone. We hope you have all had a happy and 

relaxing half term. The final Summer term is always a busy one but a 

very exciting one.  

 

  

This term our topic is… 

Swords and Sandals 

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book or Tapestry to inform us of any important information relating to 

your child.  We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to 

add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 
 
 

Wednesday 28th June 2023 9.30 am 
 
Thursday 29th June 2023 9.30 am 
 
Whole school music production 
 
Willoughby finds Nemo! 
 
Please support this production by making sure 
your child brings in their costume. If you are 
unsure what they need it is on Tapestry and in the 
newsletter. 
 
 
Friday 30th June 2023 – Ladies in Pigs for Protea 
class. Looking at ‘From farm to fork’ using pork.  
 
Please support the Food lessons each week by 
providing a named container for your child to 
take their food home in. 

 

Many Thanks 😊 
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